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We received four visiting groups from Hong Kong
from Jan to Apr. Our Director and Deputy Director,
Mr Owin Fung and Mr Alfred Tang, respectively
gave briefings to the visitors on the socio-economic
situation of ASEAN countries, the ETO’s work, as
well as the ASEAN Internship Scheme for Hong
Kong Higher Education Students.
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